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Are you ready for the 49th APIMONDIA International  
Apicultural Congress? 

 
The Scandinavian Beekeepers are proud to welcome you to an exceptional beekeeping experience 
from 23 – 27 September 2025 in Copenhagen.  

The final countdown has begun. Apimondia and the Local Organizing Committee have prepared a 
cornucopia of a programme. The Professional Congress Organizer and the Bella Center does a great 
job to prepare and manage a world class event. 

Apimondia 2025 

Scientists from all over the world are contributing with more than 300 scientific presentations 
including high profile keynote speakers. You will find all the information on the website. 

• Programme 

• Speakers 

Exhibitors fill the 7,000 square meter Apiexpo with 200 stands.  

• Exhibitors  

You will be able to taste honey from all over the world at the Global Honey Bar. The World 
Beekeeping Awards will celebrate the excellence in all aspects of beekeeping and the Global Honey 
Talks will have full focus on honey. 

https://apimondia2025.com/?p=home
https://apimondia2025.com/?p=detailed-program
https://apimondia2025.com/?p=invited-speakers
https://map.apimondia2025.com/


Join one or more of the exciting technical excursions at the APIMONDIA 2025, great interest has 
made us organize more. At a meeting last week with the tour host and guides, it was mentioned 
that the only thing not prepared for your visit was the coffee. 

We’re pleased to introduce a new Youth Programme Session which will take place on Saturday 27 
September from 13:00 to 15:00. This new addition to the programme will feature young 
beekeepers from around the world sharing their work, ideas, and experiences. From sustainable 
practices to innovative start-ups, these emerging leaders are finding creative ways to build careers 
in beekeeping, often in the face of economic uncertainty and rising costs. It is an opportunity to 
hear directly from them, learn what’s driving their work, and connect across generations. 
 
Poster presentations provide an opportunity to highlight excellent research that due to space 
constraints could not be included in the oral sessions. 
 
The 49th APIMONDIA Congress will place great emphasis on social activities and networking. You can 
look forward to friendly receptions, restaurants and bars offering special beekeeping themed 
menus, plenty of space to enjoy coffee with colleagues from around the world, and much more. 
 

Buzz of transformation 

An inspiring global documentary series celebrating how ordinary people achieve the extraordinary 
through their connection with the bees. 

At the congress you can watch a presentation of the first documentary – Interconnected One Health, 
One Planet, followed by a Q&A and open table discussion.  

Find out more:  https://buzzoftransformation.com  
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